BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the Board of County Commissioners may attend the
40 Years of Public Power Luncheon, Thursday, August 29, from 1:30 p.m.- 3:30 p.m. at
Columbia River PUD, 64001 Columbia River Hwy, Deer Island, OR 97054

The Board of County Commissioners will not deliberate towards nor make decisions at this
event.

Dated this 28th day of August 2024

FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

BY: Jacyn Normine/Jn
Jacyn Normine, BOC Office Administrator

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

For your information:
Spotlight News

The Chronicle

KOHI Radio

https://www.columbiacountyor.gov/PublicNotices




